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Chair DeBry and members of the Salt Lake County Council, my name is Hannah Gorski. On 

behalf of the Utah Public Employees’ Association and its Salt Lake County membership, I would 

like to thank the Salt Lake County Council and Mayor Wilson for giving the association the 

opportunity to provide comments regarding the proposed compensation package. UPEA 

supports the Mayor’s budget recommendations of a 2.75% merit adjustment, 2.0% pay 

structure adjustment, and raising the minimum living wage to $15/hr. UPEA also supports the 

recommended medical benefits and increasing child care opportunities. UPEA looks forward to 

working with members of the County Council throughout the budget hearings. Thank you for 

your time.  


